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We have been really busy this academic year so far! 

 In November we visited Age Concern in Marlow to chat to the guests as part of our 

continuing community work.  

 We also organised a Bring and Buy Toy sale in aid of 

Save the Children’s Syria Crisis appeal in October - 

raising an amazing £180! 

 The Global Citizens, along side the School Council, 

helped orgainse the fundraising sponsored events for 

Save the Children and Children in Need - raising an 

incredible £2010 which was split equally between each charity. 

 In January the whole of Key Stage 2 took part in the British Council Quality 

Education Project where we learnt about the importance of a quality education and 

that sadly 124 million children across the world do not attend school at all. It 

made us appreciate how important our education is. Our partner school in Rawalpindi 

is also sharing this project with us. 

 

 

Thank you to all the children that wrote letters to the children in Nepal. They 

were posted this week.We will also be announcing a new project very soon! 

Thank you to all our Spinfield families for supporting our work. 

 

We are also happy to announce that 

we have a new partner school in 

Nepal. The Mikey Medium English 

School. Thery are very keen to 

work with us and learn from us to 

improve the quality of education 

they can provide for their pupils. 

 Here is a picture of their whole 

school! 

 


